
 

BECOME A BOOSTER!   
 

Boosters are 10.00 per year and name 
is listed in our newsletter monthly.                                         

This helps our Lodge defray costs of  
printing and mailing.                                                                                  

Contact: Secretary, Barbara Derasmo  
732-740-5275 

BOOSTER SPONSOR  LIST 
 

RONALD SCHWANDT (2/26) 
TERESA KEARSE (2/25) 
GERARDO ASTI (2/25) 

JOYCE DIGUGLIELMO (10/25) 
MARY DOYLE (1/25) 

JOHN & JOYCE ROW (10/24) 
DICK SMITH, PER (7/24) 
BOB & JOAN SAJA (4/24) 

JOAN MOTT (11/25) 
MARCI GERMANN (1/25) 

JEAN LEE  (5/24) 
ROBERTO HUDSON  (7/25) 
JOSEPH DeSCENZA (12/24) 

CRAIG MACINNES (1/25) 
DON & EUNICE BATIATO (3/26) 

 
IN MEMORY OF: 

ROXANNE ZYGMUND (2/25) 
HERB MOTT (8/25) 

PHILIP DIGUGLIELMO (10/25) 
CHAS DERASMO (12/25) 
DONALD DOYLE (1/25) 

ALBERT R. LEE III (1/25) 
NANCY ANDERSON BEST (1/25) 

KATHY FLYNN (1/25) 
ROBERT SAJA (3/25) 

PER ROBER GREGAN  (6/25) 
NORA GREGAN  (6/25) 

JAMES BRADLEY (12/24) 
PETER VIVIRITO (12/24) 
PER JACKIE HOLT (7/25) 

PER ROBERT ROSZAK (7/25) 
 

MESSAGE FROM SECRETARY,                                           

BARBARA (BABS) DERASMO. . . 
 

Please note that Membership Application 

Fees are $40.00 for this Lodge.  Thank you! 

On Thursday May 30, 2024 myself and 
past exalted ruler, Toni Severni attended 
the Scholarship Awards Night at Brick 
Township High School. The Scholarship 
Committee awarded three students with 
the Most Valuable Student Scholarship 
Awards. The MVS Scholarship was 
awarded to the following students:    
Alanna Cinquegrana Josh Boyle, and 
Desiree Majett in the amount of $1500. 
These three students were awarded 
based on their academics, volunteer 
work and their commitment to                 
community service! Congratulations to 
the winners and good luck on your future 
endeavors!! 
                                                                           
Joanna Crerand,                                                
Scholarship Chairperson 
 
 

FROM CARMEN JACOB,                      

BREAST CANCER AWARENESS CHAIR:   

I would like to express my sincere 

gratitude for the participation at our 

FIRST BREAST CANCER AWARENESS 

GOLF OUTING.  Your presence played 

a crucial role in making the event a 

resounding success.  Thank you!! 


